

I-495/I-90 Interchange Improvements Project: **Virtual Public Information Meeting**

What is happening?

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is advancing the I-495/I-90 Interchange Improvements Project and has scheduled a virtual Public Information Meeting on planned construction and traffic milestones. The project team will present information related to the progress and schedule of construction, after which attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions and provide comments. All abutters, residents, business owners, and interested commuters are welcome to attend.

How will this affect you?

The purpose of the I-495/I-90 Interchange Improvements project is to provide a safe and efficient interchange of the interstate highways I-495 and I-90 while also alleviating traffic congestion. This interchange carries hundreds of thousands of vehicles per day between two of Massachusetts's most significant roadways. To find out more, join us or visit the project website: www.mass.gov/massdot/495-90interchange.

When

Tuesday, September 16, 2025 at 6:00 PM

Attend

www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events







To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such services, please contact MassDOT's Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. For adequate time to process such request, please make them as early as possible, ideally 10-15 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to DOTHighwayDesign@dot.state.ma.us Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: HIGHWAY DESIGN, PROJECT FILE NO. 607977